From: Loretta Galuszka

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Site Evaluation Committee give your unconditional NO VOTE to Northern Pass Transmission Line
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 5:13:09 PM

Loretta Galuszka
470 Mllan Road
Milan, NH 03588

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
I AM STRONGLY OPPOSED TO NORTHERN PASS!!!

1) If they would agree to bury the complete transmission line running through NH, then we would have
to say they are putting NH and the people who live here first!! But by saying it is too expensive to bury
the whole project running through NH then I would say . . . SORRY, BUT THAT'S THE DEAL!

a) Northern Pass isn't budging to LISTEN TO ANY OF ITS CITIZENS so why would the SITE
EVALUATION COMMITTEE GRANT A GREEN LIGHT TO SUCH A CORPORATE BULLEY!!

2) | have lived in NH most of my life (born and raised here). My husband and | love NH and the
scenery we have all around us as we take excursions in and around our neck of the woods here in
northern NH. We live here because of its beauty of nature and the majestic scenic views along our
highways and byways.

a) Please say NO to Northern Pass and leave NH as it was, is and forever will be SCENIC NH!!!

THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH!!!

Sincerely,
Loretta Galuszka
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